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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

CITY OF POTTERVILLE  

FIVE-YEAR PARK AND RECREATION PLAN  

 

The City Council of the City of Potterville, Eaton County, Michigan will hold a public hearing to 

receive public input for the Five-Year Parks and Recreation Plan of the City of Potterville. The 

public hearing will be held during the City Council’s regular meeting on December 19, 2024 at 

6:00 p.m. at the Potterville City Hall at 319 N. Nelson Street, Potterville, MI 48876. 

 

The Five-Year Parks and Recreation Plan of the City of Potterville is available for public review, 

and may be examined at the Potterville City Hall, 319 N. Nelson Street, Potterville, Michigan, 

during regular business hours, and/or on the City’s website https://pottervillemi.org/five-year-

parks-and-recreation-plan/. Public input on the Parks Plan is encouraged, and may be submitted 

to City Hall and/or at the public hearing. 

 

The City of Potterville will provide necessary reasonable auxiliary aids and services to individuals 

with disabilities at the meeting/hearing upon reasonable notice to the City.  Individuals with 

disabilities requiring auxiliary aids or services should contact the City by writing or calling the 

City staff at (517) 645-7641.  This notice is posted in compliance with the Open Meetings Act at 

the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA). 

 

Becky Dolman 

City Clerk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Posted: 12/11/2024 
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